Polaris Onl & Gas, Inc.

2480 W. 26th Avenue
Suite 96B

Denver, Colorado 80211
(303) 455-4448

Novenber 20, 1978

Mr. Garl Ulwog

State of New Mexico

Energy and Minerals Department
0il Conservation Division

P, O. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Mr. Ulwvog:

Enclosed is a well campletion report and a sundry notice on
our recently campleted Hunter #1 well. The drill site will be
reclaimed as soon as the weather will permit our contractor to
rmove his equipment in,

Also please be advised that our Davis #1 well, on which we
previously reported, has now been reclaimed. Please advise us
how we should obtain a release on our bond.
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P. 5. ZAso enclosed are copies of an I.E.S. and Density logs.



